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CHEW An

From: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 2
Sent: Monday, 13 January 2014 1:49 PM
To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 2
Subject: Anti-dumping - Currants from Greece [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

To whom it may concern, 

 

The Anti-Dumping Commission has completed its continuation inquiry and review of anti-dumping measures in 

relation to processed dried currants exported to Australia from Greece.  Anti-Dumping Notices 2014/02 & 2014/03 

and Anti-Dumping Commission Reports No. 213 & 220 are available on the Anti-Dumping Commission’s website at 

www.adcommission.gov.au.  

 

Regards, 

An ChewAn ChewAn ChewAn Chew    

A/g Manager 

Anti-Dumping Commission  

P: +61 2 6275 5755 | F: +61 2 6275 6990 

www.adcommission.gov.au  

 
This email has been sent to all contacts on the Interested Parties List in relation to the Anti-Dumping Commission’s 
continuation inquiry into processed dried currants exported to Australia from Greece. If you would like to be removed 
from this list, or if you would like additional contacts to be added to the list, please email 
operations2@adcommission.gov.au  

 


